
 

 

                  
                                                                                              12th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Soon our Super Swans will be leaving Pre-School and moving on to School!  As we near the end of 
term, we will be starting to download each child’s learning journal from their time at St John’s 
Nursery.   
 
As of the 12th July we will no longer be adding any new observations on Tapestry and we will be 
finalising and approving all of the observations for each child's learning journal record.  You will still 
be able to use your usual password and email to log in and view the learning journal, right up until 
the end of the term. 
 
Once checked, we will make your child’s journal available to download.  You will need to log into 
your Tapestry account on a browser and then look at downloads.  You will be able to download a 
Zip File, which will contain all of the photos, videos and observations of your child, since starting at 
St John’s.  The downloads will be available for a short period of time so please download them as 
soon as you possibly can.   Here is a link to a YouTube video, explaining how to download your child’s 
journal.   https://youtu.be/I4SMTo8B91s 
 
Alternatively, if you would like your child's learning journal on a CD, then please let me know as soon 
as possible and we will organise this for you. 
 
Thank you for contributing to Tapestry and for sharing your child’s learning; we have loved seeing 
what the children do in their home learning and enjoy reading your comments and observations.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
ST John’s Nursery Team 
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